
From: KnowWho Services
To: Puco Docketing
Subject: Please prioritize clean energy development !!! This is one of the top three on my list for this country.
Date: Thursday, February 25, 2016 3:13:41 PM

Dear PUCO,

Dear Ohio Public Utilities Commission,

I was pleased to hear AEP's new plan calls for the transition of more than 1500 megawatts of generation beyond
 coal, and the development in the next five years of 900 megawatts of new wind and solar. I am further pleased this
 plan prioritizes having those new solar panel and wind turbine components built right here in Ohio.

This represents a long term breakthrough for Ohio's growing clean energy economy. What's more, the preference for
 creating these sustainable jobs and industry in Appalachian Ohio provides tremendous new benefits for the region.
 The further preference for hiring Ohio veterans helps serve those Ohioans that have already given so much and we
 owe not just thanks, but opportunities.

It is my hope the PUCO Commissioners will prioritize clean energy development, and hold AEP to its clean energy
 and coal transition commitments.

Sincerly

Sincerely,

Christine Mccune
8355 State Route 800 SE
Uhrichsville, OH 44683-
fritter769@yahoo.com
(740) 922-8820



From: KnowWho Services
To: Puco Docketing
Subject: Please prioritize clean energy development
Date: Friday, February 26, 2016 10:32:39 AM

Dear PUCO,

Dear Ohio Public Utilities Commission,

I was pleased to hear AEP's new plan calls for the transition of more than 1500 megawatts of generation beyond
 coal, and the development in the next five years of 900 megawatts of new wind and solar. I am further pleased this
 plan prioritizes having those new solar panel and wind turbine components built right here in Ohio.

This represents a long term breakthrough for Ohio's growing clean energy economy. What's more, the preference for
 creating these sustainable jobs and industry in Appalachian Ohio provides tremendous new benefits for the region.
 The further preference for hiring Ohio veterans helps serve those Ohioans that have already given so much and we
 owe not just thanks, but opportunities.

It is my hope the PUCO Commissioners will prioritize clean energy development, and hold AEP to its clean energy
 and coal transition commitments.

Sincerly

Sincerely,

Lori Sprosty
85 S Main St
Oberlin, OH 44074-
lsprosty@cityofoberlin.com
(440) 935-0096



From: KnowWho Services
To: Puco Docketing
Subject: Please prioritize clean energy development
Date: Friday, February 26, 2016 10:32:23 AM

Dear PUCO,

Dear Ohio Public Utilities Commission,

I was pleased to hear AEP's new plan calls for the transition of more than 1500 megawatts of generation beyond
 coal, and the development in the next five years of 900 megawatts of new wind and solar. I am further pleased this
 plan prioritizes having those new solar panel and wind turbine components built right here in Ohio.

This represents a long term breakthrough for Ohio's growing clean energy economy. What's more, the preference for
 creating these sustainable jobs and industry in Appalachian Ohio provides tremendous new benefits for the region.
 The further preference for hiring Ohio veterans helps serve those Ohioans that have already given so much and we
 owe not just thanks, but opportunities.

It is my hope the PUCO Commissioners will prioritize clean energy development, and hold AEP to its clean energy
 and coal transition commitments.

Sincerly

Sincerely,

Adrienne Hutchins
7911 Bale Kenyon Rd
Lewis Center, OH 43035-
ahutchins.tworks@gmail.com
(614) 678-2849



From: KnowWho Services
To: Puco Docketing
Subject: Please prioritize clean energy development
Date: Friday, February 26, 2016 10:29:33 AM

Dear PUCO,

Dear Ohio Public Utilities Commission,

I was pleased to hear AEP's new plan calls for the transition of more than 1500 megawatts of generation beyond
 coal, and the development in the next five years of 900 megawatts of new wind and solar. I am further pleased this
 plan prioritizes having those new solar panel and wind turbine components built right here in Ohio.

This represents a long term breakthrough for Ohio's growing clean energy economy. What's more, the preference for
 creating these sustainable jobs and industry in Appalachian Ohio provides tremendous new benefits for the region.
 The further preference for hiring Ohio veterans helps serve those Ohioans that have already given so much and we
 owe not just thanks, but opportunities.

It is my hope the PUCO Commissioners will prioritize clean energy development, and hold AEP to its clean energy
 and coal transition commitments.

Sincerly

Sincerely,

Dianne Wolson
97 Glenwood Circle
Wilmington, OH 45177-
leaoh1@cinci.rr.com
(937) 366-6916



From: KnowWho Services
To: Puco Docketing
Subject: Please prioritize clean energy development
Date: Friday, February 26, 2016 10:23:47 AM

Dear PUCO,

Dear Ohio Public Utilities Commission,

I was pleased to hear AEP's new plan calls for the transition of more than 1500 megawatts of generation beyond
 coal, and the development in the next five years of 900 megawatts of new wind and solar. I am further pleased this
 plan prioritizes having those new solar panel and wind turbine components built right here in Ohio.

This represents a long term breakthrough for Ohio's growing clean energy economy. What's more, the preference for
 creating these sustainable jobs and industry in Appalachian Ohio provides tremendous new benefits for the region.
 The further preference for hiring Ohio veterans helps serve those Ohioans that have already given so much and we
 owe not just thanks, but opportunities.

It is my hope the PUCO Commissioners will prioritize clean energy development, and hold AEP to its clean energy
 and coal transition commitments.

Sincerly

Sincerely,

William Elgin
1747 Eddystone Ave
Columbus, OH 43224-
welgin@insight.rr.com
(614) 267-1361



From: KnowWho Services
To: Puco Docketing
Subject: Please prioritize clean energy development
Date: Friday, February 26, 2016 9:50:02 AM

Dear PUCO,

Dear Ohio Public Utilities Commission,

I was pleased to hear AEP's new plan calls for the transition of more than 1500 megawatts of generation beyond
 coal, and the development in the next five years of 900 megawatts of new wind and solar. I am further pleased this
 plan prioritizes having those new solar panel and wind turbine components built right here in Ohio.

This represents a long term breakthrough for Ohio's growing clean energy economy. What's more, the preference for
 creating these sustainable jobs and industry in Appalachian Ohio provides tremendous new benefits for the region.
 The further preference for hiring Ohio veterans helps serve those Ohioans that have already given so much and we
 owe not just thanks, but opportunities.

It is my hope the PUCO Commissioners will prioritize clean energy development, and hold AEP to its clean energy
 and coal transition commitments.

Sincerly

Sincerely,

Alyce Rieck
891 Yarger DR.
Cincinnati, OH 45230-
agrieck@zoomtown.co
(514) 961-6563



From: KnowWho Services
To: Puco Docketing
Subject: Please prioritize clean energy development
Date: Friday, February 26, 2016 9:48:01 AM

Dear PUCO,

Dear Ohio Public Utilities Commission,

I was pleased to hear AEP's new plan calls for the transition of more than 1500 megawatts of generation beyond
 coal, and the development in the next five years of 900 megawatts of new wind and solar. I am further pleased this
 plan prioritizes having those new solar panel and wind turbine components built right here in Ohio.

This represents a long term breakthrough for Ohio's growing clean energy economy. What's more, the preference for
 creating these sustainable jobs and industry in Appalachian Ohio provides tremendous new benefits for the region.
 The further preference for hiring Ohio veterans helps serve those Ohioans that have already given so much and we
 owe not just thanks, but opportunities.

It is my hope the PUCO Commissioners will prioritize clean energy development, and hold AEP to its clean energy
 and coal transition commitments.

Sincerly

Sincerely,

Mary Green
4049 Stonehaven Rd
Kettering, OH 45429-
maryjgreen18@yahoo.com
(937) 258-8545



From: KnowWho Services
To: Puco Docketing
Subject: Please prioritize clean energy development
Date: Friday, February 26, 2016 9:25:17 AM

Dear PUCO,

Dear Ohio Public Utilities Commission,

I was pleased to hear AEP's new plan calls for the transition of more than 1500 megawatts of generation beyond
 coal, and the development in the next five years of 900 megawatts of new wind and solar. I am further pleased this
 plan prioritizes having those new solar panel and wind turbine components built right here in Ohio.

This represents a long term breakthrough for Ohio's growing clean energy economy. What's more, the preference for
 creating these sustainable jobs and industry in Appalachian Ohio provides tremendous new benefits for the region.
 The further preference for hiring Ohio veterans helps serve those Ohioans that have already given so much and we
 owe not just thanks, but opportunities.

It is my hope the PUCO Commissioners will prioritize clean energy development, and hold AEP to its clean energy
 and coal transition commitments.

Sincerly

Sincerely,

Lois Starcher
4311 Ida Dr
New Franklin, OH 44319-
lstarcherdouglas@att.net
(330) 644-1985



From: KnowWho Services
To: Puco Docketing
Subject: Please prioritize clean energy development
Date: Friday, February 26, 2016 9:12:05 AM

Dear PUCO,

Dear Ohio Public Utilities Commission,

I was pleased to hear AEP's new plan calls for the transition of more than 1500 megawatts of generation beyond
 coal, and the development in the next five years of 900 megawatts of new wind and solar. I am further pleased this
 plan prioritizes having those new solar panel and wind turbine components built right here in Ohio.

This represents a long term breakthrough for Ohio's growing clean energy economy. What's more, the preference for
 creating these sustainable jobs and industry in Appalachian Ohio provides tremendous new benefits for the region.
 The further preference for hiring Ohio veterans helps serve those Ohioans that have already given so much and we
 owe not just thanks, but opportunities.

It is my hope the PUCO Commissioners will prioritize clean energy development, and hold AEP to its clean energy
 and coal transition commitments.

Sincerly

Sincerely,

Julie Hykes
499 Baltzley Valley Rd SE
New Philadelphia, OH 44663-
jahykes@roadrunner.com
(330) 343-3145



From: KnowWho Services
To: Puco Docketing
Subject: Please prioritize clean energy development
Date: Friday, February 26, 2016 8:19:06 AM

Dear PUCO,

Dear Ohio Public Utilities Commission,

I was pleased to hear AEP's new plan calls for the transition of more than 1500 megawatts of generation beyond
 coal, and the development in the next five years of 900 megawatts of new wind and solar. I am further pleased this
 plan prioritizes having those new solar panel and wind turbine components built right here in Ohio.

This represents a long term breakthrough for Ohio's growing clean energy economy. What's more, the preference for
 creating these sustainable jobs and industry in Appalachian Ohio provides tremendous new benefits for the region.
 The further preference for hiring Ohio veterans helps serve those Ohioans that have already given so much and we
 owe not just thanks, but opportunities.

It is my hope the PUCO Commissioners will prioritize clean energy development, and hold AEP to its clean energy
 and coal transition commitments.

Sincerly

Sincerely,

Veronica R. Koch
1805 Timmonds Ave
Portsmouth, OH 45662-
littletree1@yahoo.com
(740) 353-6105



From: KnowWho Services
To: Puco Docketing
Subject: Please prioritize clean energy development
Date: Friday, February 26, 2016 8:10:24 AM

Dear PUCO,

Dear Ohio Public Utilities Commission,

I was pleased to hear AEP's new plan calls for the transition of more than 1500 megawatts of generation beyond
 coal, and the development in the next five years of 900 megawatts of new wind and solar. I am further pleased this
 plan prioritizes having those new solar panel and wind turbine components built right here in Ohio.

This represents a long term breakthrough for Ohio's growing clean energy economy. What's more, the preference for
 creating these sustainable jobs and industry in Appalachian Ohio provides tremendous new benefits for the region.
 The further preference for hiring Ohio veterans helps serve those Ohioans that have already given so much and we
 owe not just thanks, but opportunities.

It is my hope the PUCO Commissioners will prioritize clean energy development, and hold AEP to its clean energy
 and coal transition commitments.

Sincerly

Sincerely,

Richard Roegner
PO Box 451
Lakeview, OH 43331-
essard@protonmail.ch
9378436238



From: KnowWho Services
To: Puco Docketing
Subject: Please prioritize clean energy development
Date: Friday, February 26, 2016 7:19:38 AM

Dear PUCO,

Dear Ohio Public Utilities Commission,

I was pleased to hear AEP's new plan calls for the transition of more than 1500 megawatts of generation beyond
 coal, and the development in the next five years of 900 megawatts of new wind and solar. I am further pleased this
 plan prioritizes having those new solar panel and wind turbine components built right here in Ohio.

This represents a long term breakthrough for Ohio's growing clean energy economy. What's more, the preference for
 creating these sustainable jobs and industry in Appalachian Ohio provides tremendous new benefits for the region.
 The further preference for hiring Ohio veterans helps serve those Ohioans that have already given so much and we
 owe not just thanks, but opportunities.

It is my hope the PUCO Commissioners will prioritize clean energy development, and hold AEP to its clean energy
 and coal transition commitments.

Sincerly

Sincerely,

Cindra Broenner
5281 Boehm Dr
Fairfield, OH 45014-
cdbroenner@hotmail.com
(513) 207-8117



From: KnowWho Services
To: Puco Docketing
Subject: Please prioritize clean energy development
Date: Friday, February 26, 2016 7:01:13 AM

Dear PUCO,

Dear Ohio Public Utilities Commission,

I was pleased to hear AEP's new plan calls for the transition of more than 1500 megawatts of generation beyond
 coal, and the development in the next five years of 900 megawatts of new wind and solar. I am further pleased this
 plan prioritizes having those new solar panel and wind turbine components built right here in Ohio.

This represents a long term breakthrough for Ohio's growing clean energy economy. What's more, the preference for
 creating these sustainable jobs and industry in Appalachian Ohio provides tremendous new benefits for the region.
 The further preference for hiring Ohio veterans helps serve those Ohioans that have already given so much and we
 owe not just thanks, but opportunities.

It is my hope the PUCO Commissioners will prioritize clean energy development, and hold AEP to its clean energy
 and coal transition commitments.

Sincerly

Sincerely,

Liberty Brigner
2386 1/2 Indianola Ave
Columbus, OH 43202-
libbybrigner@yahoo.com
(740) 601-1939



From: KnowWho Services
To: Puco Docketing
Subject: Please prioritize clean energy development
Date: Friday, February 26, 2016 6:57:13 AM

Dear PUCO,

Dear Ohio Public Utilities Commission,

I was pleased to hear AEP's new plan calls for the transition of more than 1500 megawatts of generation beyond
 coal, and the development in the next five years of 900 megawatts of new wind and solar. I am further pleased this
 plan prioritizes having those new solar panel and wind turbine components built right here in Ohio.

This represents a long term breakthrough for Ohio's growing clean energy economy. What's more, the preference for
 creating these sustainable jobs and industry in Appalachian Ohio provides tremendous new benefits for the region.
 The further preference for hiring Ohio veterans helps serve those Ohioans that have already given so much and we
 owe not just thanks, but opportunities.

It is my hope the PUCO Commissioners will prioritize clean energy development, and hold AEP to its clean energy
 and coal transition commitments.

Sincerly

Sincerely,

Sandra Shoemaker
P.O. Box 8135
Cincinnati, OH 45208-
sltuzzolino@gmail.com
1112223333



From: KnowWho Services
To: Puco Docketing
Subject: Please prioritize clean energy development
Date: Friday, February 26, 2016 6:19:55 AM

Dear PUCO,

Dear Ohio Public Utilities Commission,

I was pleased to hear AEP's new plan calls for the transition of more than 1500 megawatts of generation beyond
 coal, and the development in the next five years of 900 megawatts of new wind and solar. I am further pleased this
 plan prioritizes having those new solar panel and wind turbine components built right here in Ohio.

This represents a long term breakthrough for Ohio's growing clean energy economy. What's more, the preference for
 creating these sustainable jobs and industry in Appalachian Ohio provides tremendous new benefits for the region.
 The further preference for hiring Ohio veterans helps serve those Ohioans that have already given so much and we
 owe not just thanks, but opportunities.

It is my hope the PUCO Commissioners will prioritize clean energy development, and hold AEP to its clean energy
 and coal transition commitments.  As a life-long resident of the Ohio Valley since 1951, I remember how coal
 negatively effected the once beautiful valley.  You are doing a great job moving us forward, don't let anything
 hinder your progress! By the way, I father was a coal miner.  If I have to make a decision between clean air/water
 and a filthy job, I will take clean air/water!

Sincerly

Sincerely,

Sandie Myers
60033 N Koci Rd
Bellaire, OH 43906-
slmyers686@gmail.com
(740) 686-2001



From: KnowWho Services
To: Puco Docketing
Subject: Please prioritize clean energy development
Date: Friday, February 26, 2016 5:24:19 AM

Dear PUCO,

Dear Ohio Public Utilities Commission,

I was pleased to hear AEP's new plan calls for the transition of more than 1500 megawatts of generation beyond
 coal, and the development in the next five years of 900 megawatts of new wind and solar. I am further pleased this
 plan prioritizes having those new solar panel and wind turbine components built right here in Ohio.

This represents a long term breakthrough for Ohio's growing clean energy economy. What's more, the preference for
 creating these sustainable jobs and industry in Appalachian Ohio provides tremendous new benefits for the region.
 The further preference for hiring Ohio veterans helps serve those Ohioans that have already given so much and we
 owe not just thanks, but opportunities.

It is my hope the PUCO Commissioners will prioritize clean energy development, and hold AEP to its clean energy
 and coal transition commitments.

Sincerly

Sincerely,

Judy Price
3200 Glendale AveApt 96
Toledo, OH 43614-
columbiasun@bex.net
(419) 386-5051



From: KnowWho Services
To: Puco Docketing
Subject: Please prioritize clean energy development
Date: Friday, February 26, 2016 4:09:41 AM

Dear PUCO,

Dear Ohio Public Utilities Commission,

I was pleased to hear AEP's new plan calls for the transition of more than 1500 megawatts of generation beyond
 coal, and the development in the next five years of 900 megawatts of new wind and solar. I am further pleased this
 plan prioritizes having those new solar panel and wind turbine components built right here in Ohio.

This represents a long term breakthrough for Ohio's growing clean energy economy. What's more, the preference for
 creating these sustainable jobs and industry in Appalachian Ohio provides tremendous new benefits for the region.
 The further preference for hiring Ohio veterans helps serve those Ohioans that have already given so much and we
 owe not just thanks, but opportunities.

It is my hope the PUCO Commissioners will prioritize clean energy development, and hold AEP to its clean energy
 and coal transition commitments.

Sincerly

Sincerely,

Margarita Bowers
2808 Shelburn Ave
Akron, OH 44312-
snakeladyofohio@yahoo.com
(330) 798-1037



From: KnowWho Services
To: Puco Docketing
Subject: Please prioritize clean energy development
Date: Friday, February 26, 2016 3:23:55 AM

Dear PUCO,

Dear Ohio Public Utilities Commission,

I was pleased to hear AEP's new plan calls for the transition of more than 1500 megawatts of generation beyond
 coal, and the development in the next five years of 900 megawatts of new wind and solar. I am further pleased this
 plan prioritizes having those new solar panel and wind turbine components built right here in Ohio.

This represents a long term breakthrough for Ohio's growing clean energy economy. What's more, the preference for
 creating these sustainable jobs and industry in Appalachian Ohio provides tremendous new benefits for the region.
 The further preference for hiring Ohio veterans helps serve those Ohioans that have already given so much and we
 owe not just thanks, but opportunities.

It is my hope the PUCO Commissioners will prioritize clean energy development, and hold AEP to its clean energy
 and coal transition commitments.

Sincerly

Sincerely,

Marty Williams
3711 Managua Dr
Westerville, OH 43081-
martywilliams0655@yahoo.com
(614) 235-1528



From: KnowWho Services
To: Puco Docketing
Subject: Please prioritize clean energy development
Date: Friday, February 26, 2016 12:53:34 AM

Dear PUCO,

Dear Ohio Public Utilities Commission,

I was pleased to hear AEP's new plan calls for the transition of more than 1500 megawatts of generation beyond
 coal, and the development in the next five years of 900 megawatts of new wind and solar. I am further pleased this
 plan prioritizes having those new solar panel and wind turbine components built right here in Ohio.

This represents a long term breakthrough for Ohio's growing clean energy economy. What's more, the preference for
 creating these sustainable jobs and industry in Appalachian Ohio provides tremendous new benefits for the region.
 The further preference for hiring Ohio veterans helps serve those Ohioans that have already given so much and we
 owe not just thanks, but opportunities.

It is my hope the PUCO Commissioners will prioritize clean energy development, and hold AEP to its clean energy
 and coal transition commitments.

Sincerly

Sincerely,

Lisa Witham
5980 Marine Pkwy D117
Mentor on the lake, OH 44060-
lisa4809@att.net
(440) 257-5837



From: KnowWho Services
To: Puco Docketing
Subject: Please prioritize clean energy development
Date: Thursday, February 25, 2016 11:22:37 PM

Dear PUCO,

Dear Ohio Public Utilities Commission,

I was pleased to hear AEP's new plan calls for the transition of more than 1500 megawatts of generation beyond
 coal, and the development in the next five years of 900 megawatts of new wind and solar. I am further pleased this
 plan prioritizes having those new solar panel and wind turbine components built right here in Ohio.

This represents a long term breakthrough for Ohio's growing clean energy economy. What's more, the preference for
 creating these sustainable jobs and industry in Appalachian Ohio provides tremendous new benefits for the region.
 The further preference for hiring Ohio veterans helps serve those Ohioans that have already given so much and we
 owe not just thanks, but opportunities.

It is my hope the PUCO Commissioners will prioritize clean energy development, and hold AEP to its clean energy
 and coal transition commitments.

Sincerly

Sincerely,

Michael Seager
8253 Westmoor Rd
Mentor, OH 44060-
michael_seager@att.net
(440) 392-7239



From: KnowWho Services
To: Puco Docketing
Subject: Please prioritize clean energy development
Date: Thursday, February 25, 2016 11:08:35 PM

Dear PUCO,

Dear Ohio Public Utilities Commission,

I was pleased to hear AEP's new plan calls for the transition of more than 1500 megawatts of generation beyond
 coal, and the development in the next five years of 900 megawatts of new wind and solar. I am further pleased this
 plan prioritizes having those new solar panel and wind turbine components built right here in Ohio.

This represents a long term breakthrough for Ohio's growing clean energy economy. What's more, the preference for
 creating these sustainable jobs and industry in Appalachian Ohio provides tremendous new benefits for the region.
 The further preference for hiring Ohio veterans helps serve those Ohioans that have already given so much and we
 owe not just thanks, but opportunities.

It is my hope the PUCO Commissioners will prioritize clean energy development, and hold AEP to its clean energy
 and coal transition commitments.

Sincerly

Sincerely,

Terri-Lyn Nagao
770 E Riddle Ave
Ravenna, OH 44266-
nagaoterri@gmail.com
(808) 455-8162



From: KnowWho Services
To: Puco Docketing
Subject: Please prioritize clean energy development
Date: Thursday, February 25, 2016 10:49:20 PM

Dear PUCO,

Dear Ohio Public Utilities Commission,

I was pleased to hear AEP's new plan calls for the transition of more than 1500 megawatts of generation beyond
 coal, and the development in the next five years of 900 megawatts of new wind and solar. I am further pleased this
 plan prioritizes having those new solar panel and wind turbine components built right here in Ohio.

This represents a long term breakthrough for Ohio's growing clean energy economy. What's more, the preference for
 creating these sustainable jobs and industry in Appalachian Ohio provides tremendous new benefits for the region.
 The further preference for hiring Ohio veterans helps serve those Ohioans that have already given so much and we
 owe not just thanks, but opportunities.

It is my hope the PUCO Commissioners will prioritize clean energy development, and hold AEP to its clean energy
 and coal transition commitments.

Sincerly

Sincerely,

Rebecca Douglas
5341 Pinecliff Ln
Cincinnati, OH 45247-
nkd2615@msn.com
(513) 535-5711



From: KnowWho Services
To: Puco Docketing
Subject: Please prioritize clean energy development
Date: Thursday, February 25, 2016 10:36:53 PM

Dear PUCO,

Dear Ohio Public Utilities Commission,

I was pleased to hear AEP's new plan calls for the transition of more than 1500 megawatts of generation beyond
 coal, and the development in the next five years of 900 megawatts of new wind and solar. I am further pleased this
 plan prioritizes having those new solar panel and wind turbine components built right here in Ohio.

This represents a long term breakthrough for Ohio's growing clean energy economy. What's more, the preference for
 creating these sustainable jobs and industry in Appalachian Ohio provides tremendous new benefits for the region.
 The further preference for hiring Ohio veterans helps serve those Ohioans that have already given so much and we
 owe not just thanks, but opportunities.

It is my hope the PUCO Commissioners will prioritize clean energy development, and hold AEP to its clean energy
 and coal transition commitments.

Sincerly

Sincerely,

Tanya Dedyo
2520 Westmont Blvd
Columbus, OH 43221-
tadedyo@att.net
(614) 487-0668



From: KnowWho Services
To: Puco Docketing
Subject: Please prioritize clean energy development
Date: Thursday, February 25, 2016 9:52:36 PM

Dear PUCO,

Dear Ohio Public Utilities Commission,

I was pleased to hear AEP's new plan calls for the transition of more than 1500 megawatts of generation beyond
 coal, and the development in the next five years of 900 megawatts of new wind and solar. I am further pleased this
 plan prioritizes having those new solar panel and wind turbine components built right here in Ohio.

This represents a long term breakthrough for Ohio's growing clean energy economy. What's more, the preference for
 creating these sustainable jobs and industry in Appalachian Ohio provides tremendous new benefits for the region.
 The further preference for hiring Ohio veterans helps serve those Ohioans that have already given so much and we
 owe not just thanks, but opportunities.

It is my hope the PUCO Commissioners will prioritize clean energy development, and hold AEP to its clean energy
 and coal transition commitments.

Sincerly

Sincerely,

Diane Kortan
2229 Brittany Blvd
Brunswick, OH 44212-
dianekortan@yahoo.com
(440) 384-1784



From: KnowWho Services
To: Puco Docketing
Subject: Please prioritize clean energy development
Date: Thursday, February 25, 2016 9:42:55 PM

Dear PUCO,

Dear Ohio Public Utilities Commission,

I was pleased to hear AEP's new plan calls for the transition of more than 1500 megawatts of generation beyond
 coal, and the development in the next five years of 900 megawatts of new wind and solar. I am further pleased this
 plan prioritizes having those new solar panel and wind turbine components built right here in Ohio.

This represents a long term breakthrough for Ohio's growing clean energy economy. What's more, the preference for
 creating these sustainable jobs and industry in Appalachian Ohio provides tremendous new benefits for the region.
 The further preference for hiring Ohio veterans helps serve those Ohioans that have already given so much and we
 owe not just thanks, but opportunities.

It is my hope the PUCO Commissioners will prioritize clean energy development, and hold AEP to its clean energy
 and coal transition commitments.

Sincerly

Sincerely,

Jamie Sitko
po box 464
hiram, OH 44234-
jsitko@kent.edu
(330) 687-5483



From: KnowWho Services
To: Puco Docketing
Subject: Please prioritize clean energy development
Date: Thursday, February 25, 2016 9:40:14 PM

Dear PUCO,

Dear Ohio Public Utilities Commission,

I was pleased to hear AEP's new plan calls for the transition of more than 1500 megawatts of generation beyond
 coal, and the development in the next five years of 900 megawatts of new wind and solar. I am further pleased this
 plan prioritizes having those new solar panel and wind turbine components built right here in Ohio.

This represents a long term breakthrough for Ohio's growing clean energy economy. What's more, the preference for
 creating these sustainable jobs and industry in Appalachian Ohio provides tremendous new benefits for the region.
 The further preference for hiring Ohio veterans helps serve those Ohioans that have already given so much and we
 owe not just thanks, but opportunities.

It is my hope the PUCO Commissioners will prioritize clean energy development, and hold AEP to its clean energy
 and coal transition commitments.

Sincerly

Sincerely,

Pamela Cramer
PO Box 9705
Canton, OH 44711-
pamelasbgb@yahoo.com
(330) 493-4983



From: KnowWho Services
To: Puco Docketing
Subject: Please prioritize clean energy development
Date: Thursday, February 25, 2016 9:38:54 PM

Dear PUCO,

Dear Ohio Public Utilities Commission,

I was pleased to hear AEP's new plan calls for the transition of more than 1500 megawatts of generation beyond
 coal, and the development in the next five years of 900 megawatts of new wind and solar. I am further pleased this
 plan prioritizes having those new solar panel and wind turbine components built right here in Ohio.

This represents a long term breakthrough for Ohio's growing clean energy economy. What's more, the preference for
 creating these sustainable jobs and industry in Appalachian Ohio provides tremendous new benefits for the region.
 The further preference for hiring Ohio veterans helps serve those Ohioans that have already given so much and we
 owe not just thanks, but opportunities.

It is my hope the PUCO Commissioners will prioritize clean energy development, and hold AEP to its clean energy
 and coal transition commitments.

Sincerly

Sincerely,

Nik Raju
5355 Indian Heights Dr
Cincinnati, OH 45243-
nikhiraju@gmail.com
(513) 476-3323



From: KnowWho Services
To: Puco Docketing
Subject: Please prioritize clean energy development
Date: Thursday, February 25, 2016 9:30:22 PM

Dear PUCO,

Dear Ohio Public Utilities Commission,

I was pleased to hear AEP's new plan calls for the transition of more than 1500 megawatts of generation beyond
 coal, and the development in the next five years of 900 megawatts of new wind and solar. I am further pleased this
 plan prioritizes having those new solar panel and wind turbine components built right here in Ohio.

This represents a long term breakthrough for Ohio's growing clean energy economy. What's more, the preference for
 creating these sustainable jobs and industry in Appalachian Ohio provides tremendous new benefits for the region.
 The further preference for hiring Ohio veterans helps serve those Ohioans that have already given so much and we
 owe not just thanks, but opportunities.

It is my hope the PUCO Commissioners will prioritize clean energy development, and hold AEP to its clean energy
 and coal transition commitments.

Sincerly

Sincerely,

Barbara Streuli-Patti
4182 Silsby Rd
University Heights, OH 44118-
bp@bedofrosesnyc.com
(212) 935-0617



From: KnowWho Services
To: Puco Docketing
Subject: Please prioritize clean energy development
Date: Thursday, February 25, 2016 9:14:03 PM

Dear PUCO,

Dear Ohio Public Utilities Commission,

I was pleased to hear AEP's new plan calls for the transition of more than 1500 megawatts of generation beyond
 coal, and the development in the next five years of 900 megawatts of new wind and solar. I am further pleased this
 plan prioritizes having those new solar panel and wind turbine components built right here in Ohio.

This represents a long term breakthrough for Ohio's growing clean energy economy. What's more, the preference for
 creating these sustainable jobs and industry in Appalachian Ohio provides tremendous new benefits for the region.
 The further preference for hiring Ohio veterans helps serve those Ohioans that have already given so much and we
 owe not just thanks, but opportunities.

It is my hope the PUCO Commissioners will prioritize clean energy development, and hold AEP to its clean energy
 and coal transition commitments.

Sincerly

Sincerely,

Paul Lamberger
320 Brydon Rd.
Daytjon, OH 45419-
plamberger@woh.rr.com
9372988567



From: KnowWho Services
To: Puco Docketing
Subject: Please prioritize clean energy development
Date: Thursday, February 25, 2016 9:14:01 PM

Dear PUCO,

Dear Ohio Public Utilities Commission,

I was pleased to hear AEP's new plan calls for the transition of more than 1500 megawatts of generation beyond
 coal, and the development in the next five years of 900 megawatts of new wind and solar. I am further pleased this
 plan prioritizes having those new solar panel and wind turbine components built right here in Ohio.

This represents a long term breakthrough for Ohio's growing clean energy economy. What's more, the preference for
 creating these sustainable jobs and industry in Appalachian Ohio provides tremendous new benefits for the region.
 The further preference for hiring Ohio veterans helps serve those Ohioans that have already given so much and we
 owe not just thanks, but opportunities.

It is my hope the PUCO Commissioners will prioritize clean energy development, and hold AEP to its clean energy
 and coal transition commitments.

Sincerly

Sincerely,

Paul Lamberger
320 Brydon Rd.
Daytjon, OH 45419-
plamberger@woh.rr.com
9372988567



From: KnowWho Services
To: Puco Docketing
Subject: Please prioritize clean energy development
Date: Thursday, February 25, 2016 9:14:01 PM

Dear PUCO,

Dear Ohio Public Utilities Commission,

I was pleased to hear AEP's new plan calls for the transition of more than 1500 megawatts of generation beyond
 coal, and the development in the next five years of 900 megawatts of new wind and solar. I am further pleased this
 plan prioritizes having those new solar panel and wind turbine components built right here in Ohio.

This represents a long term breakthrough for Ohio's growing clean energy economy. What's more, the preference for
 creating these sustainable jobs and industry in Appalachian Ohio provides tremendous new benefits for the region.
 The further preference for hiring Ohio veterans helps serve those Ohioans that have already given so much and we
 owe not just thanks, but opportunities.

It is my hope the PUCO Commissioners will prioritize clean energy development, and hold AEP to its clean energy
 and coal transition commitments.

Sincerly

Sincerely,

Paul Lamberger
320 Brydon Rd.
Daytjon, OH 45419-
plamberger@woh.rr.com
9372988567



From: KnowWho Services
To: Puco Docketing
Subject: Please prioritize clean energy development
Date: Thursday, February 25, 2016 9:06:01 PM

Dear PUCO,

Dear Ohio Public Utilities Commission,

I was pleased to hear AEP's new plan calls for the transition of more than 1500 megawatts of generation beyond
 coal, and the development in the next five years of 900 megawatts of new wind and solar. I am further pleased this
 plan prioritizes having those new solar panel and wind turbine components built right here in Ohio.

This represents a long term breakthrough for Ohio's growing clean energy economy. What's more, the preference for
 creating these sustainable jobs and industry in Appalachian Ohio provides tremendous new benefits for the region.
 The further preference for hiring Ohio veterans helps serve those Ohioans that have already given so much and we
 owe not just thanks, but opportunities.

It is my hope the PUCO Commissioners will prioritize clean energy development, and hold AEP to its clean energy
 and coal transition commitments.

Sincerly

Sincerely,

Jennifer Allen
14533 Alexander Rd
Walton Hills, OH 44146-
jennamallen@yahoo.com
(440) 439-4119



From: KnowWho Services
To: Puco Docketing
Subject: Please prioritize clean energy development
Date: Thursday, February 25, 2016 8:38:08 PM

Dear PUCO,

Dear Ohio Public Utilities Commission,

I was pleased to hear AEP's new plan calls for the transition of more than 1500 megawatts of generation beyond
 coal, and the development in the next five years of 900 megawatts of new wind and solar. I am further pleased this
 plan prioritizes having those new solar panel and wind turbine components built right here in Ohio.

This represents a long term breakthrough for Ohio's growing clean energy economy. What's more, the preference for
 creating these sustainable jobs and industry in Appalachian Ohio provides tremendous new benefits for the region.
 The further preference for hiring Ohio veterans helps serve those Ohioans that have already given so much and we
 owe not just thanks, but opportunities.

It is my hope the PUCO Commissioners will prioritize clean energy development, and hold AEP to its clean energy
 and coal transition commitments.

Sincerly

Sincerely,

Kris Eikenbery
419 S.  Grove
Bowling Green, OH 43402-
sewergoon_@hotmail.com
(419) 575-7616



From: KnowWho Services
To: Puco Docketing
Subject: Please prioritize clean energy development
Date: Thursday, February 25, 2016 8:25:05 PM

Dear PUCO,

Dear Ohio Public Utilities Commission,

I was pleased to hear AEP's new plan calls for the transition of more than 1500 megawatts of generation beyond
 coal, and the development in the next five years of 900 megawatts of new wind and solar. I am further pleased this
 plan prioritizes having those new solar panel and wind turbine components built right here in Ohio.

This represents a long term breakthrough for Ohio's growing clean energy economy. What's more, the preference for
 creating these sustainable jobs and industry in Appalachian Ohio provides tremendous new benefits for the region.
 The further preference for hiring Ohio veterans helps serve those Ohioans that have already given so much and we
 owe not just thanks, but opportunities.

It is my hope the PUCO Commissioners will prioritize clean energy development, and hold AEP to its clean energy
 and coal transition commitments.

Sincerly

Sincerely,

Berry Dilley
234 E State St
Athens, OH 45701-
brrydlly@gmail.com
(740) 593-8155



From: KnowWho Services
To: Puco Docketing
Subject: Please prioritize clean energy development
Date: Thursday, February 25, 2016 8:17:44 PM

Dear PUCO,

Dear Ohio Public Utilities Commission,

I was pleased to hear AEP's new plan calls for the transition of more than 1500 megawatts of generation beyond
 coal, and the development in the next five years of 900 megawatts of new wind and solar. I am further pleased this
 plan prioritizes having those new solar panel and wind turbine components built right here in Ohio.

This represents a long term breakthrough for Ohio's growing clean energy economy. What's more, the preference for
 creating these sustainable jobs and industry in Appalachian Ohio provides tremendous new benefits for the region.
 The further preference for hiring Ohio veterans helps serve those Ohioans that have already given so much and we
 owe not just thanks, but opportunities.

It is my hope the PUCO Commissioners will prioritize clean energy development, and hold AEP to its clean energy
 and coal transition commitments.

Sincerely

Sincerely,

Mary Evans
898 S Green Rd
Cleveland, OH 44121-
mkesayshi@sbcglobal.net
(216) 291-0694



From: KnowWho Services
To: Puco Docketing
Subject: Please prioritize clean energy development
Date: Thursday, February 25, 2016 8:16:57 PM

Dear PUCO,

Dear Ohio Public Utilities Commission,

I was pleased to hear AEP's new plan calls for the transition of more than 1500 megawatts of generation beyond
 coal, and the development in the next five years of 900 megawatts of new wind and solar. I am further pleased this
 plan prioritizes having those new solar panel and wind turbine components built right here in Ohio.

This represents a long term breakthrough for Ohio's growing clean energy economy. What's more, the preference for
 creating these sustainable jobs and industry in Appalachian Ohio provides tremendous new benefits for the region.
 The further preference for hiring Ohio veterans helps serve those Ohioans that have already given so much and we
 owe not just thanks, but opportunities.

It is my hope the PUCO Commissioners will prioritize clean energy development, and hold AEP to its clean energy
 and coal transition commitments.

Sincerly

Sincerely,

Mark Cosgriff
1180 Andrews Ave
Lakewood, OH 44107-
cosgriff0@gmail.com
(000) 000-0000



From: KnowWho Services
To: Puco Docketing
Subject: Please prioritize clean energy development
Date: Thursday, February 25, 2016 8:12:46 PM

Dear PUCO,

Dear Ohio Public Utilities Commission,

I was pleased to hear AEP's new plan calls for the transition of more than 1500 megawatts of generation beyond
 coal, and the development in the next five years of 900 megawatts of new wind and solar. I am further pleased this
 plan prioritizes having those new solar panel and wind turbine components built right here in Ohio.

This represents a long term breakthrough for Ohio's growing clean energy economy. What's more, the preference for
 creating these sustainable jobs and industry in Appalachian Ohio provides tremendous new benefits for the region.
 The further preference for hiring Ohio veterans helps serve those Ohioans that have already given so much and we
 owe not just thanks, but opportunities.

It is my hope the PUCO Commissioners will prioritize clean energy development, and hold AEP to its clean energy
 and coal transition commitments.

Sincerly

Sincerely,

Sandy Kucinski
3501 Anderson Pkwy
Toledo, OH 43606-
windsor914@att.net
(419) 476-7740



From: KnowWho Services
To: Puco Docketing
Subject: Please prioritize clean energy development
Date: Thursday, February 25, 2016 8:06:57 PM

Dear PUCO,

Dear Ohio Public Utilities Commission,

I was pleased to hear AEP's new plan calls for the transition of more than 1500 megawatts of generation beyond
 coal, and the development in the next five years of 900 megawatts of new wind and solar. I am further pleased this
 plan prioritizes having those new solar panel and wind turbine components built right here in Ohio.

This represents a long term breakthrough for Ohio's growing clean energy economy. What's more, the preference for
 creating these sustainable jobs and industry in Appalachian Ohio provides tremendous new benefits for the region.
 The further preference for hiring Ohio veterans helps serve those Ohioans that have already given so much and we
 owe not just thanks, but opportunities.

It is my hope the PUCO Commissioners will prioritize clean energy development, and hold AEP to its clean energy
 and coal transition commitments.

Sincerly

Sincerely,

Virginia Mischen
3628 Durban Dr
Cincinnati, OH 45220-
vamischen@yahoo.com
(513) 834-6124



From: KnowWho Services
To: Puco Docketing
Subject: Please prioritize clean energy development
Date: Thursday, February 25, 2016 7:39:57 PM

Dear PUCO,

Dear Ohio Public Utilities Commission,

I was pleased to hear AEP's new plan calls for the transition of more than 1500 megawatts of generation beyond
 coal, and the development in the next five years of 900 megawatts of new wind and solar. I am further pleased this
 plan prioritizes having those new solar panel and wind turbine components built right here in Ohio.

This represents a long term breakthrough for Ohio's growing clean energy economy. What's more, the preference for
 creating these sustainable jobs and industry in Appalachian Ohio provides tremendous new benefits for the region.
 The further preference for hiring Ohio veterans helps serve those Ohioans that have already given so much and we
 owe not just thanks, but opportunities.

It is my hope the PUCO Commissioners will prioritize clean energy development, and hold AEP to its clean energy
 and coal transition commitments.

Sincerly

Sincerely,

Judith Bilger-Rosa
3850 Walmar Dr
Columbus, OH 43224-
judith.rosa73@yahoo.com
(571) 229-4713



From: KnowWho Services
To: Puco Docketing
Subject: Please prioritize clean energy development
Date: Thursday, February 25, 2016 7:39:38 PM

Dear PUCO,

Dear Ohio Public Utilities Commission,

I was pleased to hear AEP's new plan calls for the transition of more than 1500 megawatts of generation beyond
 coal, and the development in the next five years of 900 megawatts of new wind and solar. I am further pleased this
 plan prioritizes having those new solar panel and wind turbine components built right here in Ohio.

This represents a long term breakthrough for Ohio's growing clean energy economy. What's more, the preference for
 creating these sustainable jobs and industry in Appalachian Ohio provides tremendous new benefits for the region.
 The further preference for hiring Ohio veterans helps serve those Ohioans that have already given so much and we
 owe not just thanks, but opportunities.

It is my hope the PUCO Commissioners will prioritize clean energy development, and hold AEP to its clean energy
 and coal transition commitments.

Sincerly

Sincerely,

Michelle Kettel
3486 W 145th St
Cleveland, OH 44111-
mm_kettel@yahoo.com
(000) 000-0000



From: KnowWho Services
To: Puco Docketing
Subject: Please prioritize clean energy development
Date: Thursday, February 25, 2016 6:38:11 PM

Dear PUCO,

Dear Ohio Public Utilities Commission,

I was pleased to hear AEP's new plan calls for the transition of more than 1500 megawatts of generation beyond
 coal, and the development in the next five years of 900 megawatts of new wind and solar. I am further pleased this
 plan prioritizes having those new solar panel and wind turbine components built right here in Ohio.

This represents a long term breakthrough for Ohio's growing clean energy economy. What's more, the preference for
 creating these sustainable jobs and industry in Appalachian Ohio provides tremendous new benefits for the region.
 The further preference for hiring Ohio veterans helps serve those Ohioans that have already given so much and we
 owe not just thanks, but opportunities.

It is my hope the PUCO Commissioners will prioritize clean energy development, and hold AEP to its clean energy
 and coal transition commitments.

Sincerly

Sincerely,

Ronald Sims
78 Sharon Springs Dr
Worthington, OH 43085-
simslovescats@gmail.com
(614) 885-9049



From: KnowWho Services
To: Puco Docketing
Subject: Please prioritize clean energy development
Date: Thursday, February 25, 2016 6:19:49 PM

Dear PUCO,

Dear Ohio Public Utilities Commission,

I was pleased to hear AEP's new plan calls for the transition of more than 1500 megawatts of generation beyond
 coal, and the development in the next five years of 900 megawatts of new wind and solar. I am further pleased this
 plan prioritizes having those new solar panel and wind turbine components built right here in Ohio.

This represents a long term breakthrough for Ohio's growing clean energy economy. What's more, the preference for
 creating these sustainable jobs and industry in Appalachian Ohio provides tremendous new benefits for the region.
 The further preference for hiring Ohio veterans helps serve those Ohioans that have already given so much and we
 owe not just thanks, but opportunities.

It is my hope the PUCO Commissioners will prioritize clean energy development, and hold AEP to its clean energy
 and coal transition commitments.

Sincerly

Sincerely,

Debra Stadler
6516 Weckerly Dr
Whitehouse, OH 43571-
debbiestadler@gmail.com
(419) 344-0332



From: KnowWho Services
To: Puco Docketing
Subject: Please prioritize clean energy development
Date: Thursday, February 25, 2016 6:19:24 PM

Dear PUCO,

Dear Ohio Public Utilities Commission,

I was pleased to hear AEP's new plan calls for the transition of more than 1500 megawatts of generation beyond
 coal, and the development in the next five years of 900 megawatts of new wind and solar. I am further pleased this
 plan prioritizes having those new solar panel and wind turbine components built right here in Ohio.

This represents a long term breakthrough for Ohio's growing clean energy economy. What's more, the preference for
 creating these sustainable jobs and industry in Appalachian Ohio provides tremendous new benefits for the region.
 The further preference for hiring Ohio veterans helps serve those Ohioans that have already given so much and we
 owe not just thanks, but opportunities.

It is my hope the PUCO Commissioners will prioritize clean energy development, and hold AEP to its clean energy
 and coal transition commitments.

Sincerly

Sincerely,

Emily Modak
290 Highmeadows Village Drive
Powell, OH 43065-
eemodak@yahoo.com
(614) 937-0776



From: KnowWho Services
To: Puco Docketing
Subject: Please prioritize clean energy development
Date: Thursday, February 25, 2016 6:12:05 PM

Dear PUCO,

Dear Ohio Public Utilities Commission,

I was pleased to hear AEP's new plan calls for the transition of more than 1500 megawatts of generation beyond
 coal, and the development in the next five years of 900 megawatts of new wind and solar. I am further pleased this
 plan prioritizes having those new solar panel and wind turbine components built right here in Ohio.

This represents a long term breakthrough for Ohio's growing clean energy economy. What's more, the preference for
 creating these sustainable jobs and industry in Appalachian Ohio provides tremendous new benefits for the region.
 The further preference for hiring Ohio veterans helps serve those Ohioans that have already given so much and we
 owe not just thanks, but opportunities.

It is my hope the PUCO Commissioners will prioritize clean energy development, and hold AEP to its clean energy
 and coal transition commitments.

Sincerly

Sincerely,

Tammi Rose
9560 Cove Dr
North Royalton, OH 44133-
troseflick@gmail.com
(440) 582-2156



From: KnowWho Services
To: Puco Docketing
Subject: Please prioritize clean energy development
Date: Thursday, February 25, 2016 6:00:19 PM

Dear PUCO,

Dear Ohio Public Utilities Commission,

I was pleased to hear AEP's new plan calls for the transition of more than 1500 megawatts of generation beyond
 coal, and the development in the next five years of 900 megawatts of new wind and solar. I am further pleased this
 plan prioritizes having those new solar panel and wind turbine components built right here in Ohio.

This represents a long term breakthrough for Ohio's growing clean energy economy. What's more, the preference for
 creating these sustainable jobs and industry in Appalachian Ohio provides tremendous new benefits for the region.
 The further preference for hiring Ohio veterans helps serve those Ohioans that have already given so much and we
 owe not just thanks, but opportunities.

It is my hope the PUCO Commissioners will prioritize clean energy development, and hold AEP to its clean energy
 and coal transition commitments.

Sincerly

Sincerely,

Scott Bushbaum
620 Shadowlawn Ave Apt C
Dayton, OH 45419-
carlspackler_bench@yahoo.com
(937) 212-8540



From: KnowWho Services
To: Puco Docketing
Subject: Please prioritize clean energy development
Date: Thursday, February 25, 2016 5:39:50 PM

Dear PUCO,

Dear Ohio Public Utilities Commission,

I was pleased to hear AEP's new plan calls for the transition of more than 1500 megawatts of generation beyond
 coal, and the development in the next five years of 900 megawatts of new wind and solar. I am further pleased this
 plan prioritizes having those new solar panel and wind turbine components built right here in Ohio.

This represents a long term breakthrough for Ohio's growing clean energy economy. What's more, the preference for
 creating these sustainable jobs and industry in Appalachian Ohio provides tremendous new benefits for the region.
 The further preference for hiring Ohio veterans helps serve those Ohioans that have already given so much and we
 owe not just thanks, but opportunities.

It is my hope the PUCO Commissioners will prioritize clean energy development, and hold AEP to its clean energy
 and coal transition commitments.

Sincerly

Sincerely,

Elizabeth N Shawaker
3434 Pelham Rd
Toledo, OH 43606-
shawaker@sbcglobal.net
(419) 531-8157



From: KnowWho Services
To: Puco Docketing
Subject: Please prioritize clean energy development
Date: Thursday, February 25, 2016 5:36:24 PM

Dear PUCO,

Dear Ohio Public Utilities Commission,

I was pleased to hear AEP's new plan calls for the transition of more than 1500 megawatts of generation beyond
 coal, and the development in the next five years of 900 megawatts of new wind and solar. I am further pleased this
 plan prioritizes having those new solar panel and wind turbine components built right here in Ohio.

This represents a long term breakthrough for Ohio's growing clean energy economy. What's more, the preference for
 creating these sustainable jobs and industry in Appalachian Ohio provides tremendous new benefits for the region.
 The further preference for hiring Ohio veterans helps serve those Ohioans that have already given so much and we
 owe not just thanks, but opportunities.

It is my hope the PUCO Commissioners will prioritize clean energy development, and hold AEP to its clean energy
 and coal transition commitments.

Sincerly

Sincerely,

Bruce Amsel
1628 Roselawn Rd
Cleveland, OH 44124-
pitplayer2002@yahoo.com
(440) 449-5855



From: KnowWho Services
To: Puco Docketing
Subject: Please prioritize clean energy development
Date: Thursday, February 25, 2016 5:32:23 PM

Dear PUCO,

Dear Ohio Public Utilities Commission,

As a resident of Ohio and owner of a solar panel rooftop installation, I was pleased to hear AEP's new plan calls for
 the transition of more than 1500 megawatts of generation beyond coal, and the development in the next five years
 of 900 megawatts of new wind and solar. I am further pleased this plan prioritizes having those new solar panel and
 wind turbine components built right here in Ohio.

This represents a long term breakthrough for Ohio's growing clean energy economy. What's more, the preference for
 creating these sustainable jobs and industry in Appalachian Ohio provides tremendous new benefits for the region.
 The further preference for hiring Ohio veterans helps serve those Ohioans that have already given so much and we
 owe not just thanks, but opportunities.

It is my hope the PUCO Commissioners will prioritize clean energy development, and hold AEP to its clean energy
 and coal transition commitments.

Sincerly

Sincerely,

Andrea Dannenberg
4178 Paxton Woods Dr
Cincinnati, OH 45209-
bpick1@gmail.com
(513) 321-7251



From: KnowWho Services
To: Puco Docketing
Subject: Please prioritize clean energy development
Date: Thursday, February 25, 2016 5:20:23 PM

Dear PUCO,

Dear Ohio Public Utilities Commission,

I was pleased to hear AEP's new plan calls for the transition of more than 1500 megawatts of generation beyond
 coal, and the development in the next five years of 900 megawatts of new wind and solar. I am further pleased this
 plan prioritizes having those new solar panel and wind turbine components built right here in Ohio.

This represents a long term breakthrough for Ohio's growing clean energy economy. What's more, the preference for
 creating these sustainable jobs and industry in Appalachian Ohio provides tremendous new benefits for the region.
 The further preference for hiring Ohio veterans helps serve those Ohioans that have already given so much and we
 owe not just thanks, but opportunities.

It is my hope the PUCO Commissioners will prioritize clean energy development, and hold AEP to its clean energy
 and coal transition commitments.

Sincerly

Sincerely,

Jane Craker
222 Lake St
Kent, OH 44240-
clokspiral@aol.com
(330) 321-0768



From: KnowWho Services
To: Puco Docketing
Subject: Please prioritize clean energy development
Date: Thursday, February 25, 2016 5:12:50 PM

Dear PUCO,

Dear Ohio Public Utilities Commission,

I was pleased to hear AEP's new plan calls for the transition of more than 1500 megawatts of generation beyond
 coal, and the development in the next five years of 900 megawatts of new wind and solar. I am further pleased this
 plan prioritizes having those new solar panel and wind turbine components built right here in Ohio.

This represents a long term breakthrough for Ohio's growing clean energy economy. What's more, the preference for
 creating these sustainable jobs and industry in Appalachian Ohio provides tremendous new benefits for the region.
 The further preference for hiring Ohio veterans helps serve those Ohioans that have already given so much and we
 owe not just thanks, but opportunities.

It is my hope the PUCO Commissioners will prioritize clean energy development, and hold AEP to its clean energy
 and coal transition commitments.

Sincerly

Sincerely,

Melissa Whitaker
472 Palisades Dr.
Akron, OH 44303-
mjswhit@gmail.com
(330) 555-1212



From: KnowWho Services
To: Puco Docketing
Subject: Please prioritize clean energy development
Date: Thursday, February 25, 2016 5:10:01 PM

Dear PUCO,

Dear Ohio Public Utilities Commission,

I was pleased to hear AEP's new plan calls for the transition of more than 1500 megawatts of generation beyond
 coal, and the development in the next five years of 900 megawatts of new wind and solar. I am further pleased this
 plan prioritizes having those new solar panel and wind turbine components built right here in Ohio.

This represents a long term breakthrough for Ohio's growing clean energy economy. What's more, the preference for
 creating these sustainable jobs and industry in Appalachian Ohio provides tremendous new benefits for the region.
 The further preference for hiring Ohio veterans helps serve those Ohioans that have already given so much and we
 owe not just thanks, but opportunities.

It is my hope the PUCO Commissioners will prioritize clean energy development, and hold AEP to its clean energy
 and coal transition commitments.

Sincerly

Sincerely,

Katriel Israel
821 Harvard St
Akron, OH 44311-
katriel.israel@yahoo.com
(330) 203-9906



From: KnowWho Services
To: Puco Docketing
Subject: Please prioritize clean energy development
Date: Thursday, February 25, 2016 4:51:25 PM

Dear PUCO,

Dear Ohio Public Utilities Commission,

I was pleased to hear AEP's new plan calls for the transition of more than 1500 megawatts of generation beyond
 coal, and the development in the next five years of 900 megawatts of new wind and solar. I am further pleased this
 plan prioritizes having those new solar panel and wind turbine components built right here in Ohio.

This represents a long term breakthrough for Ohio's growing clean energy economy. What's more, the preference for
 creating these sustainable jobs and industry in Appalachian Ohio provides tremendous new benefits for the region.
 The further preference for hiring Ohio veterans helps serve those Ohioans that have already given so much and we
 owe not just thanks, but opportunities.

It is my hope the PUCO Commissioners will prioritize clean energy development, and hold AEP to its clean energy
 and coal transition commitments.

Sincerly

Sincerely,

Brittney Graham
6225 Jessica Court
Liberty Township, OH 45044-
bmarie1717@aim.com
(513) 578-5036



From: KnowWho Services
To: Puco Docketing
Subject: Please prioritize clean energy development
Date: Thursday, February 25, 2016 4:47:39 PM

Dear PUCO,

Dear Ohio Public Utilities Commission,

I was pleased to hear AEP's new plan calls for the transition of more than 1500 megawatts of generation beyond
 coal, and the development in the next five years of 900 megawatts of new wind and solar. I am further pleased this
 plan prioritizes having those new solar panel and wind turbine components built right here in Ohio.

This represents a long term breakthrough for Ohio's growing clean energy economy. What's more, the preference for
 creating these sustainable jobs and industry in Appalachian Ohio provides tremendous new benefits for the region.
 The further preference for hiring Ohio veterans helps serve those Ohioans that have already given so much and we
 owe not just thanks, but opportunities.

It is my hope the PUCO Commissioners will prioritize clean energy development, and hold AEP to its clean energy
 and coal transition commitments.

Sincerly

Sincerely,

Vicki Williams
3294 Willington Dr
Dublin, OH 43017-
vickijwilliams@gmail.com
(614) 288-1174



From: KnowWho Services
To: Puco Docketing
Subject: Please prioritize clean energy development
Date: Thursday, February 25, 2016 4:44:29 PM

Dear PUCO,

Dear Ohio Public Utilities Commission,

I was pleased to hear AEP's new plan calls for the transition of more than 1500 megawatts of generation beyond
 coal, and the development in the next five years of 900 megawatts of new wind and solar. I am further pleased this
 plan prioritizes having those new solar panel and wind turbine components built right here in Ohio.

This represents a long term breakthrough for Ohio's growing clean energy economy. What's more, the preference for
 creating these sustainable jobs and industry in Appalachian Ohio provides tremendous new benefits for the region.
 The further preference for hiring Ohio veterans helps serve those Ohioans that have already given so much and we
 owe not just thanks, but opportunities.

It is my hope the PUCO Commissioners will prioritize clean energy development, and hold AEP to its clean energy
 and coal transition commitments.

Sincerly

Sincerely,

Leonard Black
5596 Greystone Lane
Hilliard, OH 43026-
leonardblack7@att.net
6145299146



From: KnowWho Services
To: Puco Docketing
Subject: Please prioritize clean energy development
Date: Thursday, February 25, 2016 4:41:26 PM

Dear PUCO,

Dear Ohio Public Utilities Commission,

I was pleased to hear AEP's new plan calls for the transition of more than 1500 megawatts of generation beyond
 coal, and the development in the next five years of 900 megawatts of new wind and solar. I am further pleased this
 plan prioritizes having those new solar panel and wind turbine components built right here in Ohio.

This represents a long term breakthrough for Ohio's growing clean energy economy. What's more, the preference for
 creating these sustainable jobs and industry in Appalachian Ohio provides tremendous new benefits for the region.
 The further preference for hiring Ohio veterans helps serve those Ohioans that have already given so much and we
 owe not just thanks, but opportunities.

It is my hope the PUCO Commissioners will prioritize clean energy development, and hold AEP to its clean energy
 and coal transition commitments.

Sincerly

Sincerely,

Robin Zoe Christy
5279 State St
Albany, OH 45710-
robinzchristy@ymail.com
(912) 346-3273



From: KnowWho Services
To: Puco Docketing
Subject: Please prioritize clean energy development
Date: Thursday, February 25, 2016 4:32:33 PM

Dear PUCO,

Dear Ohio Public Utilities Commission,

I was pleased to hear AEP's new plan calls for the transition of more than 1500 megawatts of generation beyond
 coal, and the development in the next five years of 900 megawatts of new wind and solar. I am further pleased this
 plan prioritizes having those new solar panel and wind turbine components built right here in Ohio.

This represents a long term breakthrough for Ohio's growing clean energy economy. What's more, the preference for
 creating these sustainable jobs and industry in Appalachian Ohio provides tremendous new benefits for the region.
 The further preference for hiring Ohio veterans helps serve those Ohioans that have already given so much and we
 owe not just thanks, but opportunities.

It is my hope the PUCO Commissioners will prioritize clean energy development, and hold AEP to its clean energy
 and coal transition commitments.

Sincerly

Sincerely,

Mary Zack
393 Ridgedale Dr N
Worthington, OH 43085-
mlzack@web.de
(111) 111-1111



From: KnowWho Services
To: Puco Docketing
Subject: Please prioritize clean energy development
Date: Thursday, February 25, 2016 4:30:52 PM

Dear PUCO,

Dear Ohio Public Utilities Commission,

I was pleased to hear AEP's new plan calls for the transition of more than 1500 megawatts of generation beyond
 coal, and the development in the next five years of 900 megawatts of new wind and solar. I am further pleased this
 plan prioritizes having those new solar panel and wind turbine components built right here in Ohio.

This represents a long term breakthrough for Ohio's growing clean energy economy. What's more, the preference for
 creating these sustainable jobs and industry in Appalachian Ohio provides tremendous new benefits for the region.
 The further preference for hiring Ohio veterans helps serve those Ohioans that have already given so much and we
 owe not just thanks, but opportunities.

It is my hope the PUCO Commissioners will prioritize clean energy development, and hold AEP to its clean energy
 and coal transition commitments.

Sincerly

Sincerely,

Derek Horton
514 west 9th st
Marysville, OH 43040-
derekjhorton@gmail.com
(856) 885-0101



From: KnowWho Services
To: Puco Docketing
Subject: Please prioritize clean energy development
Date: Thursday, February 25, 2016 4:17:15 PM

Dear PUCO,

Dear Ohio Public Utilities Commission,

I was pleased to hear AEP's new plan calls for the transition of more than 1500 megawatts of generation beyond
 coal, and the development in the next five years of 900 megawatts of new wind and solar. I am further pleased this
 plan prioritizes having those new solar panel and wind turbine components built right here in Ohio.

This represents a long term breakthrough for Ohio's growing clean energy economy. What's more, the preference for
 creating these sustainable jobs and industry in Appalachian Ohio provides tremendous new benefits for the region.
 The further preference for hiring Ohio veterans helps serve those Ohioans that have already given so much and we
 owe not just thanks, but opportunities.

It is my hope the PUCO Commissioners will prioritize clean energy development, and hold AEP to its clean energy
 and coal transition commitments.

Sincerly

Sincerely,

Terry Martin
228 Kempton Dr.
Berea, OH 44017-
tmartin@bw.edu
4402347462



From: KnowWho Services
To: Puco Docketing
Subject: Please prioritize clean energy development
Date: Thursday, February 25, 2016 4:01:04 PM

Dear PUCO,

Dear Ohio Public Utilities Commission,

I was pleased to hear AEP's new plan calls for the transition of more than 1500 megawatts of generation beyond
 coal, and the development in the next five years of 900 megawatts of new wind and solar. I am further pleased this
 plan prioritizes having those new solar panel and wind turbine components built right here in Ohio.

This represents a long term breakthrough for Ohio's growing clean energy economy. What's more, the preference for
 creating these sustainable jobs and industry in Appalachian Ohio provides tremendous new benefits for the region.
 The further preference for hiring Ohio veterans helps serve those Ohioans that have already given so much and we
 owe not just thanks, but opportunities.

It is my hope the PUCO Commissioners will prioritize clean energy development, and hold AEP to its clean energy
 and coal transition commitments.

Sincerly

Sincerely,

Joel Kingery
55 N Ridge
Springboro, OH 45066-
kingeryj@cintas.com
(513) 260-0382



From: KnowWho Services
To: Puco Docketing
Subject: Please prioritize clean energy development
Date: Thursday, February 25, 2016 3:58:22 PM

Dear PUCO,

Dear Ohio Public Utilities Commission,

I was pleased to hear AEP's new plan calls for the transition of more than 1500 megawatts of generation beyond
 coal, and the development in the next five years of 900 megawatts of new wind and solar. I am further pleased this
 plan prioritizes having those new solar panel and wind turbine components built right here in Ohio.

This represents a long term breakthrough for Ohio's growing clean energy economy. What's more, the preference for
 creating these sustainable jobs and industry in Appalachian Ohio provides tremendous new benefits for the region.
 The further preference for hiring Ohio veterans helps serve those Ohioans that have already given so much and we
 owe not just thanks, but opportunities.

It is my hope the PUCO Commissioners will prioritize clean energy development, and hold AEP to its clean energy
 and coal transition commitments.

Sincerely,

Sincerely,

Laurel Gress
3211 Rohrer Rd.
Wadsworth, OH 44281-
laurelgress@juno.com
(330) 555-1212



From: KnowWho Services
To: Puco Docketing
Subject: Please prioritize clean energy development
Date: Thursday, February 25, 2016 3:52:19 PM

Dear PUCO,

Dear Ohio Public Utilities Commission,

I was pleased to hear AEP's new plan calls for the transition of more than 1500 megawatts of generation beyond
 coal, and the development in the next five years of 900 megawatts of new wind and solar. I am further pleased this
 plan prioritizes having those new solar panel and wind turbine components built right here in Ohio.

This represents a long term breakthrough for Ohio's growing clean energy economy. What's more, the preference for
 creating these sustainable jobs and industry in Appalachian Ohio provides tremendous new benefits for the region.
 The further preference for hiring Ohio veterans helps serve those Ohioans that have already given so much and we
 owe not just thanks, but opportunities.

It is my hope the PUCO Commissioners will prioritize clean energy development, and hold AEP to its clean energy
 and coal transition commitments.

Sincerly

Sincerely,

Deb Harpp
5923 Woodside Rd
Highland Heights, OH 44143-
bjharpp@roadrunner.com
(440) 449-8715



From: KnowWho Services
To: Puco Docketing
Subject: Please prioritize clean energy development
Date: Thursday, February 25, 2016 3:52:19 PM

Dear PUCO,

Dear Ohio Public Utilities Commission,

I was pleased to hear AEP's new plan calls for the transition of more than 1500 megawatts of generation beyond
 coal, and the development in the next five years of 900 megawatts of new wind and solar. I am further pleased this
 plan prioritizes having those new solar panel and wind turbine components built right here in Ohio.

This represents a long term breakthrough for Ohio's growing clean energy economy. What's more, the preference for
 creating these sustainable jobs and industry in Appalachian Ohio provides tremendous new benefits for the region.
 The further preference for hiring Ohio veterans helps serve those Ohioans that have already given so much and we
 owe not just thanks, but opportunities.

It is my hope the PUCO Commissioners will prioritize clean energy development, and hold AEP to its clean energy
 and coal transition commitments.

Sincerly

Sincerely,

Deb Harpp
5923 Woodside Rd
Highland Heights, OH 44143-
bjharpp@roadrunner.com
(440) 449-8715



From: KnowWho Services
To: Puco Docketing
Subject: Please prioritize clean energy development
Date: Thursday, February 25, 2016 3:51:27 PM

Dear PUCO,

Dear Ohio Public Utilities Commission,

I was pleased to hear AEP's new plan calls for the transition of more than 1500 megawatts of generation beyond
 coal, and the development in the next five years of 900 megawatts of new wind and solar. I am further pleased this
 plan prioritizes having those new solar panel and wind turbine components built right here in Ohio.

This represents a long term breakthrough for Ohio's growing clean energy economy. What's more, the preference for
 creating these sustainable jobs and industry in Appalachian Ohio provides tremendous new benefits for the region.
 The further preference for hiring Ohio veterans helps serve those Ohioans that have already given so much and we
 owe not just thanks, but opportunities.

It is my hope the PUCO Commissioners will prioritize clean energy development, and hold AEP to its clean energy
 and coal transition commitments.

Sincerly

Sincerely,

jane Donnell
2638 e 130th st
cleveland, OH 44120-
jkdonnell@ameritech.net
2162291513



From: KnowWho Services
To: Puco Docketing
Subject: Please prioritize clean energy development
Date: Thursday, February 25, 2016 3:37:38 PM

Dear PUCO,

Dear Ohio Public Utilities Commission,

I was pleased to hear AEP's new plan calls for the transition of more than 1500 megawatts of generation beyond
 coal, and the development in the next five years of 900 megawatts of new wind and solar. I am further pleased this
 plan prioritizes having those new solar panel and wind turbine components built right here in Ohio.

This represents a long term breakthrough for Ohio's growing clean energy economy. What's more, the preference for
 creating these sustainable jobs and industry in Appalachian Ohio provides tremendous new benefits for the region.
 The further preference for hiring Ohio veterans helps serve those Ohioans that have already given so much and we
 owe not just thanks, but opportunities.

It is my hope the PUCO Commissioners will prioritize clean energy development, and hold AEP to its clean energy
 and coal transition commitments.

Sincerly

Sincerely,

Daniel Nelson
970 N. Hametown Rd
Akron, OH 44333-
dmnelson@roadrunner.com
(330) 666-4246



From: KnowWho Services
To: Puco Docketing
Subject: Please prioritize clean energy development
Date: Thursday, February 25, 2016 3:30:55 PM

Dear PUCO,

Dear Ohio Public Utilities Commission,

I was pleased to hear AEP's new plan calls for the transition of more than 1500 megawatts of generation beyond
 coal, and the development in the next five years of 900 megawatts of new wind and solar. I am further pleased this
 plan prioritizes having those new solar panel and wind turbine components built right here in Ohio.

This represents a long term breakthrough for Ohio's growing clean energy economy. What's more, the preference for
 creating these sustainable jobs and industry in Appalachian Ohio provides tremendous new benefits for the region.
 The further preference for hiring Ohio veterans helps serve those Ohioans that have already given so much and we
 owe not just thanks, but opportunities.

It is my hope the PUCO Commissioners will prioritize clean energy development, and hold AEP to its clean energy
 and coal transition commitments.

Sincerly

Sincerely,

Nicole Maschke
4802 Gedeon Ave
Cleveland, OH 44102-
mauricemaschke@gmail.com
(216) 961-5272



From: KnowWho Services
To: Puco Docketing
Subject: Please prioritize clean energy development
Date: Thursday, February 25, 2016 3:28:48 PM

Dear PUCO,

Dear Ohio Public Utilities Commission,

I was pleased to hear AEP's new plan calls for the transition of more than 1500 megawatts of generation beyond
 coal, and the development in the next five years of 900 megawatts of new wind and solar. I am further pleased this
 plan prioritizes having those new solar panel and wind turbine components built right here in Ohio.

This represents a long term breakthrough for Ohio's growing clean energy economy. What's more, the preference for
 creating these sustainable jobs and industry in Appalachian Ohio provides tremendous new benefits for the region.
 The further preference for hiring Ohio veterans helps serve those Ohioans that have already given so much and we
 owe not just thanks, but opportunities.

It is my hope the PUCO Commissioners will prioritize clean energy development, and hold AEP to its clean energy
 and coal transition commitments.

Sincerly

Sincerely,

Ange Hissler
3343 Felicity Dr
Cincinnati, OH 45211-
neatmetanoid@yahoo.com
(777) 777-7777



From: KnowWho Services
To: Puco Docketing
Subject: Please prioritize clean energy development
Date: Thursday, February 25, 2016 3:27:14 PM

Dear PUCO,

Dear Ohio Public Utilities Commission,

I was pleased to hear AEP's new plan calls for the transition of more than 1500 megawatts of generation beyond
 coal, and the development in the next five years of 900 megawatts of new wind and solar. I am further pleased this
 plan prioritizes having those new solar panel and wind turbine components built right here in Ohio.

This represents a long term breakthrough for Ohio's growing clean energy economy. What's more, the preference for
 creating these sustainable jobs and industry in Appalachian Ohio provides tremendous new benefits for the region.
 The further preference for hiring Ohio veterans helps serve those Ohioans that have already given so much and we
 owe not just thanks, but opportunities.

It is my hope the PUCO Commissioners will prioritize clean energy development, and hold AEP to its clean energy
 and coal transition commitments.

Sincerly

Sincerely,

Judith Johnson
7996 Erie Ave NW
Canal Fulton, OH 44614-
rwjaj@sssnet.com
(330) 854-0737



From: KnowWho Services
To: Puco Docketing
Subject: Please prioritize clean energy development
Date: Thursday, February 25, 2016 3:24:04 PM

Dear PUCO,

Dear Ohio Public Utilities Commission,

I was pleased to hear AEP's new plan calls for the transition of more than 1500 megawatts of generation beyond
 coal, and the development in the next five years of 900 megawatts of new wind and solar. I am further pleased this
 plan prioritizes having those new solar panel and wind turbine components built right here in Ohio.

This represents a long term breakthrough for Ohio's growing clean energy economy. What's more, the preference for
 creating these sustainable jobs and industry in Appalachian Ohio provides tremendous new benefits for the region.
 The further preference for hiring Ohio veterans helps serve those Ohioans that have already given so much and we
 owe not just thanks, but opportunities.

It is my hope the PUCO Commissioners will prioritize clean energy development, and hold AEP to its clean energy
 and coal transition commitments.

Sincerly

Sincerely,

Kathleen Morris
181 E Beechwold Blvd
Columbus, OH 43214-
thackermor@aol.com
(614) 262-6182



From: KnowWho Services
To: Puco Docketing
Subject: Please prioritize clean energy development
Date: Thursday, February 25, 2016 3:20:32 PM

Dear PUCO,

Dear Ohio Public Utilities Commission,

I was pleased to hear AEP's new plan calls for the transition of more than 1500 megawatts of generation beyond
 coal, and the development in the next five years of 900 megawatts of new wind and solar. I am further pleased this
 plan prioritizes having those new solar panel and wind turbine components built right here in Ohio.

This represents a long term breakthrough for Ohio's growing clean energy economy. What's more, the preference for
 creating these sustainable jobs and industry in Appalachian Ohio provides tremendous new benefits for the region.
 The further preference for hiring Ohio veterans helps serve those Ohioans that have already given so much and we
 owe not just thanks, but opportunities.

It is my hope the PUCO Commissioners will prioritize clean energy development, and hold AEP to its clean energy
 and coal transition commitments.

Sincerly

Sincerely,

Mary Lageman
932 Obannonville Rd
Loveland, OH 45140-
lpneuma@aol.com
(513) 257-4865



From: KnowWho Services
To: Puco Docketing
Subject: Please prioritize clean energy development
Date: Thursday, February 25, 2016 3:11:04 PM

Dear PUCO,

Dear Ohio Public Utilities Commission,

I was pleased to hear AEP's new plan calls for the transition of more than 1500 megawatts of generation beyond
 coal, and the development in the next five years of 900 megawatts of new wind and solar. I am further pleased this
 plan prioritizes having those new solar panel and wind turbine components built right here in Ohio.

This represents a long term breakthrough for Ohio's growing clean energy economy. What's more, the preference for
 creating these sustainable jobs and industry in Appalachian Ohio provides tremendous new benefits for the region.
 The further preference for hiring Ohio veterans helps serve those Ohioans that have already given so much and we
 owe not just thanks, but opportunities.

It is my hope the PUCO Commissioners will prioritize clean energy development, and hold AEP to its clean energy
 and coal transition commitments.

Sincerly

Sincerely,

Paul Lamberger
320 Brydon Rd
Dayton, OH 45419-
plamberger@woh.rr.com
(937) 298-8567



From: KnowWho Services
To: Puco Docketing
Subject: Please prioritize clean energy development
Date: Thursday, February 25, 2016 3:11:02 PM

Dear PUCO,

Dear Ohio Public Utilities Commission,

I was pleased to hear AEP's new plan calls for the transition of more than 1500 megawatts of generation beyond
 coal, and the development in the next five years of 900 megawatts of new wind and solar. I am further pleased this
 plan prioritizes having those new solar panel and wind turbine components built right here in Ohio.

This represents a long term breakthrough for Ohio's growing clean energy economy. What's more, the preference for
 creating these sustainable jobs and industry in Appalachian Ohio provides tremendous new benefits for the region.
 The further preference for hiring Ohio veterans helps serve those Ohioans that have already given so much and we
 owe not just thanks, but opportunities.

It is my hope the PUCO Commissioners will prioritize clean energy development, and hold AEP to its clean energy
 and coal transition commitments.

Sincerly

Sincerely,

Paul Lamberger
320 Brydon Rd
Dayton, OH 45419-
plamberger@woh.rr.com
(937) 298-8567



From: KnowWho Services
To: Puco Docketing
Subject: Please prioritize clean energy development
Date: Thursday, February 25, 2016 3:11:01 PM

Dear PUCO,

Dear Ohio Public Utilities Commission,

I was pleased to hear AEP's new plan calls for the transition of more than 1500 megawatts of generation beyond
 coal, and the development in the next five years of 900 megawatts of new wind and solar. I am further pleased this
 plan prioritizes having those new solar panel and wind turbine components built right here in Ohio.

This represents a long term breakthrough for Ohio's growing clean energy economy. What's more, the preference for
 creating these sustainable jobs and industry in Appalachian Ohio provides tremendous new benefits for the region.
 The further preference for hiring Ohio veterans helps serve those Ohioans that have already given so much and we
 owe not just thanks, but opportunities.

It is my hope the PUCO Commissioners will prioritize clean energy development, and hold AEP to its clean energy
 and coal transition commitments.

Sincerly

Sincerely,

Paul Lamberger
320 Brydon Rd
Dayton, OH 45419-
plamberger@woh.rr.com
(937) 298-8567



From: KnowWho Services
To: Puco Docketing
Subject: Please prioritize clean energy development
Date: Thursday, February 25, 2016 3:00:51 PM

Dear PUCO,

Dear Ohio Public Utilities Commission,

I was pleased to hear AEP's new plan calls for the transition of more than 1500 megawatts of generation beyond
 coal, and the development in the next five years of 900 megawatts of new wind and solar. I am further pleased this
 plan prioritizes having those new solar panel and wind turbine components built right here in Ohio.

This represents a long term breakthrough for Ohio's growing clean energy economy. What's more, the preference for
 creating these sustainable jobs and industry in Appalachian Ohio provides tremendous new benefits for the region.
 The further preference for hiring Ohio veterans helps serve those Ohioans that have already given so much and we
 owe not just thanks, but opportunities.

It is my hope the PUCO Commissioners will prioritize clean energy development, and hold AEP to its clean energy
 and coal transition commitments.

Sincerly

Sincerely,

Laura Prohaska
18202 Bonnie Ln
Strongsville, OH 44136-
lauramaepro@gmail.com
(440) 724-7887



From: KnowWho Services
To: Puco Docketing
Subject: Please prioritize clean energy development
Date: Thursday, February 25, 2016 2:54:15 PM

Dear PUCO,

Dear Ohio Public Utilities Commission,

I was pleased to hear AEP's new plan calls for the transition of more than 1500 megawatts of generation beyond
 coal, and the development in the next five years of 900 megawatts of new wind and solar. I am further pleased this
 plan prioritizes having those new solar panel and wind turbine components built right here in Ohio.

This represents a long term breakthrough for Ohio's growing clean energy economy. What's more, the preference for
 creating these sustainable jobs and industry in Appalachian Ohio provides tremendous new benefits for the region.
 The further preference for hiring Ohio veterans helps serve those Ohioans that have already given so much and we
 owe not just thanks, but opportunities.

It is my hope the PUCO Commissioners will prioritize clean energy development, and hold AEP to its clean energy
 and coal transition commitments.

Sincerly

Sincerely,

Susan Sutton
4082 Caudell Dr
Bellbrook, OH 45305-
susan.sutton24@gmail.com
(937) 848-5105



From: KnowWho Services
To: Puco Docketing
Subject: Please prioritize clean energy development
Date: Thursday, February 25, 2016 2:52:24 PM

Dear PUCO,

Dear Ohio Public Utilities Commission,

I was pleased to hear AEP's new plan calls for the transition of more than 1500 megawatts of generation beyond
 coal, and the development in the next five years of 900 megawatts of new wind and solar. I am further pleased this
 plan prioritizes having those new solar panel and wind turbine components built right here in Ohio.

This represents a long term breakthrough for Ohio's growing clean energy economy. What's more, the preference for
 creating these sustainable jobs and industry in Appalachian Ohio provides tremendous new benefits for the region.
 The further preference for hiring Ohio veterans helps serve those Ohioans that have already given so much and we
 owe not just thanks, but opportunities.

It is my hope the PUCO Commissioners will prioritize clean energy development, and hold AEP to its clean energy
 and coal transition commitments.

Sincerly

Sincerely,

Carolyn Huber
7442 Gerald Drive
Middleburg Hts., OH 44130-
cmhteach47@yahoo.com
4402236126



From: KnowWho Services
To: Puco Docketing
Subject: Please prioritize clean energy development
Date: Thursday, February 25, 2016 2:44:01 PM

Dear PUCO,

Dear Ohio Public Utilities Commission,

I was pleased to hear AEP's new plan calls for the transition of more than 1500 megawatts of generation beyond
 coal, and the development in the next five years of 900 megawatts of new wind and solar. I am further pleased this
 plan prioritizes having those new solar panel and wind turbine components built right here in Ohio.

This represents a long term breakthrough for Ohio's growing clean energy economy. What's more, the preference for
 creating these sustainable jobs and industry in Appalachian Ohio provides tremendous new benefits for the region.
 The further preference for hiring Ohio veterans helps serve those Ohioans that have already given so much and we
 owe not just thanks, but opportunities.

It is my hope the PUCO Commissioners will prioritize clean energy development, and hold AEP to its clean energy
 and coal transition commitments.

Sincerly

Sincerely,

Nancy Bastian
2277 Banyon Ct
Fairfield, OH 45014-
dnbass@fuse.net
(513) 738-3229



From: KnowWho Services
To: Puco Docketing
Subject: Please prioritize clean energy development
Date: Friday, February 26, 2016 11:44:12 AM

Dear PUCO,

Dear Ohio Public Utilities Commission,

I was pleased to hear AEP's new plan calls for the transition of more than 1500 megawatts of generation beyond
 coal, and the development in the next five years of 900 megawatts of new wind and solar. I am further pleased this
 plan prioritizes having those new solar panel and wind turbine components built right here in Ohio.

This represents a long term breakthrough for Ohio's growing clean energy economy. What's more, the preference for
 creating these sustainable jobs and industry in Appalachian Ohio provides tremendous new benefits for the region.
 The further preference for hiring Ohio veterans helps serve those Ohioans that have already given so much and we
 owe not just thanks, but opportunities.

It is my hope the PUCO Commissioners will prioritize clean energy development, and hold AEP to its clean energy
 and coal transition commitments.

Sincerly

Sincerely,

Christopher Perkins
6202 Erie Ave
Cincinnati, OH 45227-
chrisinluv@yahoo.com
(513) 271-0421



From: KnowWho Services
To: Puco Docketing
Subject: Renewable Energy is a WIN WIN! Reduction of expenses + 1000"s of jobs= proactive long-term fiscal plan for

 our state
Date: Friday, February 26, 2016 12:11:35 PM

Dear PUCO,

Dear Ohio Public Utilities Commission,

I was pleased to hear AEP's new plan calls for the transition of more than 1500 megawatts of generation beyond
 coal, and the development in the next five years of 900 megawatts of new wind and solar. I am further pleased this
 plan prioritizes having those new solar panel and wind turbine components built right here in Ohio.

This represents a long term breakthrough for Ohio's growing clean energy economy. What's more, the preference for
 creating these sustainable jobs and industry in Appalachian Ohio provides tremendous new benefits for the region.
 The further preference for hiring Ohio veterans helps serve those Ohioans that have already given so much and we
 owe not just thanks, but opportunities.

It is my hope the PUCO Commissioners will prioritize clean energy development, and hold AEP to its clean energy
 and coal transition commitments.

Sincerly

Sincerely,

Cynthia Bailey
110 Winchester Rd
Fairlawn, OH 44333-
cb11circle@gmail.com
(330) 957-7768
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